Children's Club re-commences Wednesday 5th of January

Time: 6:30 - 7:30pm

Who: Children aged 5 - 11

Bible Story, Singing, Games, Craft FREE

*A registration form will need to be completed on the first session attended by a parent or guardian

As we Enter 2022 Stick Close to Jesus

Website

Listen to our Sunday Evening Messages Paul Fox's message at The Evening of Carols is on the homepage The website is regularly updated so do check it out.

Our website-:www.mountpleasantgospelhall.co.uk



Happy New Year

As we look back on the year just ended we have so much to thank God for. It is so good being able to meet together again at the Hall and maybe after enforced physical separation one appreciates even more the warmth and joy of Christian fellowship. It is lovely seeing believers integrating into the local fellowship and using their gifts and abilities for the building up of His people and the ongoing work of sharing our faith with others.

It was a real joy to see the hall full for the evening of Carols on the Wednesday before Christmas. The youngsters who attend the Children's Club took part in a nativity play which was extremely well performed by the children. It was lovely to see their parents. The children also sang "Come and Join the celebration" and a lovely hymn written by our dear brother Joe Flatt.

Paul Fox from Hebron Chapel, Costessey gave a powerful word on the love of God shown in the gift of His Son and the necessity of accepting the free gift of eternal life which God gives to all who put their trust in Jesus.

At the end of the Service Paul handed out the prizes to the children-a Bible each. May they be treasured, read and believed by all who received them! Nearly all stayed for refreshments which were much appreciated even though the traditional sausage rolls and mince pies were replaced with wrapped biscuits.

²⁷ My sheep hear my voice, and I know them, and they follow me:

²⁸ And I give unto them eternal life; and they shall never perish, neither shall any man pluck them out of my hand.

²⁹ My Father, which gave them me, is greater than all; and no man is able to pluck them out of my Father's hand.

³⁰ I and my Father are one. John 10

Visit to Jeannie Mann Court

A Report from Phil and Maureen Francis

On 4th December, 5 people from Mount Pleasant had the privilege of visiting Jeannie Mann Court to present each resident with a Christmas gift of a mug, containing goodies and tracts, and also a Christmas Card. We were warmly welcomed by the Manager, Sally, and everyone there.

Before starting our presentations, we were gratefully supplied with refreshments. A short talk on the real meaning of Christmas was well received by everyone.

As we handed out the gifts, we sat and chatted to the recipients and handed out invitations to Mount Pleasant for the gospel and the ladies meeting. We also visited those who remained in their rooms, presented them with their gifts and had informal chats with them.

We had a most enjoyable time and, with Sally's blessing, look forward to returning in the New Year.

The Subjects for the 6:30pm Sunday services are-

2nd January New life -1 Peter chapter 1

9th January Debt Paid-1 Peter chapter 2

16th January Ever Ready-1 Peter chapter 3

23rd January Serve Faithfully-1 Peter chapter 4

30th January He Cares-1 Peter chapter 5

Coffee Morning

Every Tuesday10:00-11:30

Hot drinks &
Wrapped biscuits



You are Warmly invited

Prayer Meeting

at 7:30pm

Every Tuesday

Bible Time

at 7:30pm

On Thursday the 6th, 20th and 27th.

Studies in John's Gospel